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March 30, 2022 

OGRA holds Public Hearing at Lahore 
Islamabad – Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority held a public hearing at Lahore on March 

30, 2022 at PC Lahore to consider Sui Northern Gas Pipelines Limited (SNGPL)’s 

petition for Determination of its Estimated Revenue Requirements / prescribed prices 

for FY 2022-23.  

The Petitioner has projected average Prescribed Price of Rs. 2,074.89 per MMBTU 

including previous years’ shortfall in natural gas business. Cost of RLNG diverted 

towards domestic sector has also been claimed by the company at Rs. 33,950 million 

as part of cost of gas. 

The Petitioner has also projected RLNG cost of service at Rs. 490.18 per MMBTU w.e.f. 

July 01, 2022 for RLNG business F.Y-2022-23 including Rs. 330.68/MMBTU on account 

of differential impact of RLNG diversion.  

All the stakeholders, consumers and general public were invited to attend the public 

hearing and present their point of view over SNGPL’s petition. In response a large 

number of general public attended the hearing and presented their point of view and All 

Pakistan Textile Processing Mills Association (APTPMA) and Mr. Mahboob Elahi, 

Consultant, Energy and Regulatory Affairs have submitted their intervention in writing.  

The Oil and Gas Regulatory Authority has reserved its decision and shall pass the same 

after conducting public hearing at Peshawar on April 1st, 2022.. 

 

(Spokesperson OGRA)  
 

 


